From: Boone, Michelle
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 2:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Vopicka, Sue
Subject: Travel notification 

 

Dear Steve,
 

Please be advised that on Monday, May 23rd, I traveled to Brooklyn, NY  on business and invitation to participate in the Global Cultural Districts Network (GCDN) convening.  I was invited to be hear presentations and research on cultural districts from across the globe.  These sessions were extremely informative and useful as developing cultural districts in Chicago is a priority of the Chicago Cultural Plan developed by DCASE in 2012.   

 

I returned to Chicago on the evening of Wednesday, May 25th.  GCDN covered for all travel and lodging expenses (air and hotel).  Some meals were included as a part of the program for all invited guests.

 

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  

 

 

Michelle T. Boone

Commissioner

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events
